
  

 

  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

  

 

 

 

WWW: 

http://www.holysoul.bham.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiry@holysoul.bham.sch.uk


https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pngfind.com%2Fmpng%2FiRxmoJo_free-sports-clipart-for-parties-crafts-school-projects%2F&psig=AOvVaw3MIHfReH86aQMDhPmILkPU&ust=1616141014340000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJCbutewue8CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
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https://whiterosemaths.com/maths-with-michael#watch
https://www.mymaths.co.uk/
https://ttrockstars.com/




               Bring it on again, Brum! For EVERYONE! 

As an extension of our incredibly popular holiday activities and food programme, events in sports 
centres, youth clubs and community venues across Birmingham, offering 12,000 spaces during 
February Half Term. 

Bring it on Brum activities are aimed at children and young people in Birmingham aged 4-16 who are 
eligible for benefits-related free school meals, however these February half term events are open to 
ALL families to try a taste! This includes families with no recourse to public funds, those struggling 
with the cost-of-living, and those who are new to Bring it on Brum activities.   

The events are running from Saturday 18th to Sunday 26th February. They will feature a HUGE 
range of activities: including sports and games, arts and crafts, cookery, dance and music, as well as 
information and advice for the whole family. Programmes will vary depending on the type and 
location of each local sports venue and club, but every day there will be a nutritious meal served up 
for FREE! 

Find out more at www.BringItOnBrum.co.uk 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.bringitonbrum.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7CDawn.Evans%40birmingham.gov.uk%7C73e6685598f048f3de7208db0a8ea4e9%7C699ace67d2e44bcdb303d2bbe2b9bbf1%7C0%7C0%7C638115379978163712%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tR7uGpKhgeB%2FTv5FiUwjO6PBgxW0MhJ%2Bl1jYBY5wWjw%3D&reserved=0


Have Your Say on the Strategic Visions for Learning 
Disabilities and Autism 

Birmingham and Solihull Integrated Care System are looking to create a consistent vision, across 
health and social care, to help focus on ways to collectively support people with learning disabilities 
and autism, as well as their families and carers. 

They would like to hear your views to help finalise the vision which will then help shape delivery 
plans. 

You can find the survey links and supporting downloadable documents on the Birmingham and 
Solihull Integrated Care Board website, together with options to book onto an engagement event if 
you would prefer to share your views in person. 

Please note that engagement on the draft visions and proposed priorities started on Monday 
16 January 2023 and ends on Monday 6 March 2023. 

If you require any further information please contact: contactusbsolics@nhs.net 

 

 

https://www.birminghamsolihullics.org.uk/
https://www.birminghamsolihull.icb.nhs.uk/health-information/learning-disabilities/engagement
https://www.birminghamsolihull.icb.nhs.uk/health-information/learning-disabilities/engagement
mailto:contactusbsolics@nhs.net

